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            Friday 14th June 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
As you are aware, at the end of each school year, we mix the Reception classes to form 
two new classes for Year 1.   
 
This is a positive change which has proved very successful in previous years.  Therefore, 
during the week beginning 24th June, we will be asking pupils to tell us five children from 
either class that they like to play with. We will use this information as part of our robust 
decision-making process when forming the new classes and will place them in a class with 
at least one of the children they have named. You may wish to discuss your child’s choices 
with them at home. 
 
As we are sure you will understand, this is a lengthy process where we consider all 
aspects of the children’s school life and keep their best interests at the heart of our 
choices. Therefore, the decision made by the school is final. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
The Early Years team 

 
 
 
 
 


